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2023-M-145 

 

Subject: ICIP Green Program Amendment 

Agenda Date: July 13th, 2023 

Attachments:  Amending Agreement No. 1 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receives this report for information. 

 
INFORMATION 
 
As Council may recall, when we received the results of the tender process for the UV Filtration project in 
Temagami North, Council directed Staff submit a change in scope application to the ICIP Green Program.   
 
Attached to this report is the amended agreement No. 1 that authorizes the change in scope.  This is also 
attached to By-Law 23-1673 as Schedule A later in the meeting. 
 
In anticipation of Council approving this change in scope, I have reached out to Tulloch Engineering to 
contact the contractor with the low tender for the UV Filtration project at the Temagami North Lagoon to 
receive an updated cost and schedule. 
 
I have also reached out to OCWA regarding the standpipe (water tower) in Temagami North and moving 
the panel update project from the South to the North.  Basically the overall cost of the panels in this 
project and for the next few years outside this project, has not changed but have simply been reallocated 
to a different location. 
 
Once Council has considered the By-Law later in the meeting, and we have answers regarding updated 
costs, work will start on the application for financing through Infrastructure Ontario in accordance with 
Ontario Regulation 403/02. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator/Acting Clerk 


